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PRESS RELEASE: Repair The Vote Pac Submits Over 179,000 Signatures for Voter

ID Ballot Initiative

June 24, 2024 – [Las Vegas, Nevada] – Repair The Vote PAC is proud to announce the

successful submission of more than 179,000 signatures in support of a Voter ID ballot initiative.

This significant milestone marks a pivotal step towards ensuring the integrity and security of our

electoral process for every Nevadan!

"We are thrilled to have reached this crucial stage in our campaign," said David Gibbs, Chairman

of Repair The Vote PAC. "The overwhelming support from citizens across the Silver State

demonstrates a clear demand for measures that protect the sanctity of our vote. By requiring

voter identification, we aim to strengthen the integrity of our elections and ensure that every

vote counts."

The submission of 179,000 signatures, significantly surpassing the required 102,362 threshold,

reflects the widespread support for this initiative. These signatures will now be reviewed and

verified by state and county election officials. Upon successful validation, the Voter ID initiative

will receive an initiative number and be placed on the upcoming ballot, giving voters the

opportunity to voice their support for this necessary reform.

Repair The Vote PAC extends its heartfelt gratitude to the hundreds of volunteers and

supporters who dedicated over 6 months of their life to collecting signatures. Moreover, without

the support of Governor Joe Lombardo, Keystone Corporation, and many other groups this

would not have been possible. Their unwavering commitment and passion for restoring

confidence in Nevada’s election process was evident in all of their support.

In the coming months, Repair The Vote PAC will continue to engage with communities, educate

voters about the benefits of the Voter ID initiative, and advocate for its successful passage in the

November election.

For more information about Repair The Vote’s Petition please visit www.repairthevote.us
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